May 21, 2002

Ms. Raichelle Glover, Senior Vice-President

Regional Executive

Bank of America Foundation

NC1-007-18-01

100 North Tryon Street

Charlotte, NC 28255

Dear Ms. Glover;

This note is sent to thank you for your support of the Sonja Haynes Stone Black Cultural Center and your interest in our ongoing work. We are embarking on an ambitious and expansive program strategy that broadly examines the role of culture and the arts in community development and social change.

As promised, I have included some information about our new building schedule to be completed in the late fall/early winter of 2003. Enclosed you will find a draft of our forthcoming campaign booklet that contains information on each of the floors and their intended use.

I have also included the Case Statement that I’ve developed which describes the substantial changes in our focus that I’ve identified for the coming years. 

Again, thank you for your assistance, interest support and good thoughts. Also, congratulations on four years (nineteen in all) of advocacy for corporate responsibility in the community!

Sincerely,

Joseph Jordan, Director

SHSBCC

May 21, 2002

Ms. Laurel Falls, Coordinator

Corporate Art Department

Bank of America Corporation

NC1-007-18-01

100 North Tryon Street

Charlotte, NC 28255

Dear Ms. Falls;

This note is sent to thank you for your interest in the Sonja Haynes Stone Black Cultural Center and our ongoing work in the arts and humanities. We appreciate the opportunity to forge a cooperative relationship with the Bank of America through the Hewitt Art Collection. We are currently embarking on an ambitious and expansive phase in our development and an important aspect of our strategy is to present the best and most significant examples of artistic excellence.  

As promised, I have included some information about our new building schedule to be completed in the late fall/early winter of 2003. Enclosed you will find a draft of our forthcoming campaign booklet that contains information on each of the floors and their intended use. The running wall space of the gallery and the additional lobby area total over 300 ft. which is sufficient to accommodate the works contained in the collection.

Again, thank you for your assistance, interest support and good thoughts. Congratulations on your able stewardship of this priceless cultural resource.

Sincerely,

Joseph Jordan, Director

SHSBCC

